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This Week’s Worker Bees

Presiding ......................... Barry Slavin
Team Captain ............. Valerie Ridgers
Speaker Intro..............  Valerie Ridgers
Thought/Pledge............... Tom Tarkoff
Visitors  Intro............... Tom Rockwell
Bulletin Editor............. John McClintic
Next Bulletin Editor.... John McClintic

Roving Microphone..... Tom Rockwell
Set-Up/Take-Down.......... Jack Matkin
Song Leader................. Larry Palmieri
Ticket Sales.................. Larry Palmieri
Birthdays........................ John Gardner
Anniversaries...................
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Upcoming  Events

This Week: Kathleen Olsen, Crime Site
Clean-up;

Visit Us On The Web at:  www.rotarywc.org
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NEW ROSTER IN THE WORKS.
Please see Hari TODAY for your new photo.
Please visit our website to update your info.

Hari will pass out update sheets next week for
those who have not visitied the site.

Upcoming Meeting Programs

June 12th  Our Meeting is at Sugarloaf Open
Space, Youngs Valley Road off Rudgear Road.

June 19th  Valero’s Benecia Oil Refinery

June 26th  No meeting.  Attend the Demotion
Party, Saturday June 30th.

Ferry Boat Tour of Oakland Harbor, This
Thursday, June 7th.  All aboard at 10:30am;
the tour will start at 11am, and be followed by
no-host lunch at the Spaghetti Factory in Jack
London Square.  See Roy Hjersman or Bruce
Cockerham at the Club meeting (or call
them) to pick up directions.

Demotion Celebration.  Say bon voyage to
Prez Barry, as he heads off on a “Cruise to
Oblivion.”  Saturday, June 30, at 6pm, at the
Jewish Community Center in Walnut Creek.
$30 per person; NY Strip or Chicken Marsala.
Sign up with Earl Wightman.
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Next Week:  We Meet June 12th at
the Sugarloaf Open Space.  Our
Club meeting is at the new amphitheater at
the Sugarloaf Open Space.  Come see the
terrific work done by our Club members
and local Boy Scouts.

To reach the Sugarloaf Open Space am-
phitheater, take the Broadway extension or
680 South to Rudgear Road, and proceed
east to the right-hand “S” turn, where you
take a further right turn on Youngs Valley
Road.  Proceed to the parking lot at the
end of the road (past the new houses).

Oakland Harbor Tour June 7th.
NEW TIME.  10:30am Boarding;
Departure at 11am.

Recognitions:

We enjoyed calm sailing under the steady
hand of Prez-Elect Roger Dolan.  We
promise Roger a more challenging ride
when he takes the helm for 2001-2002 in

Bakers visitation program $3,000; Lindsay
Museum computer $2,650; Meals on
Wheels $1,700; Special Olympics $2,050;
Christmas in April $1,000; California Sym-
phony Elementary Schools Project $1,000;
I-House Farm Project $1,500; Jewish Com-
munity Center $1,000; Mexico Hospital
Beds project with Sunrise Rotary $1,000;
other projects over $3,000.

Rotary International Conference:

June 24-27, 2001 in San Antonio, Texas.
See Prez Barry Slavin for info on attending
this year’s international conference.

Mid-Year Dues Reminder from
the Club Secretary, Milt Smith

DUES ARE DUE by JULY 1st for those
who pay their dues at mid-year.  A dues in-
voice is in the mail.  You'll find remittance
forms for Annual Dues, Community Foun-
dation and R.I. International.  Please make
every effort to have your dues paid by June
30.

Get Your Rotary Announcements
in the Bulletin:  Our regular publish-
ing deadline is Sunday night.  You can
phone your bulletin announcements to
John McClintic by 9:00pm on Sunday to
be sure to be included.  Call John at 930-
7352 and leave your message on the an-
swering machine, or fax to 925-945-8932,
or email to johnm@rotarywc.org.

July.

Thanks to Carl Manna for donating pro-
ceeds from sale of two tickets to a Giants
game, and matching them to boot.

Charitable Contributions Made by
the Rotary Club of Walnut Creek
Community Foundation

Our Community Foundation recently
awarded three $500 scholarships to gradu-
ating high school seniors, $1,000 to the Mt.
Diablo Open Space, $1,000 to the Boy
Scouts of America, and $1,000 to the
Wardrobe for Opportunity.

In the past five years, our Community
Foundation has made approximately
$95,000 in grants to local programs bene-
fiting families, youth, and seniors including
the following:

Diabetic Youth Foundation $14,000; Ro-
tary International Matching Funds $13,000;
Kohoku Youth Exchange $7,600; Camp
Royal and Camp Venture Scholarships
$6,400; Walnut Creek Civic Park Project
$6,500; John Muir Foundation Caring
Hands $5,000; Heather Farms Garden Cen-
ter $5,500; Assistance League of Diablo
Valley $4,500 (plus hours of volunteer con-
struction time and materials donated by
Club members); Kobe Earthquake relief
$2,500; YMCA of Diablo Valley $3,000;
Friends of Contra Costa Library $2,000;
High School Scholarships $4,000; Russian
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